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Additional Case Information:

Paperwork completed remotely on 22/04/2021 by , shadowed by 

Physical site inspection on 28/04/2021 by 

Next cycle plan to get 120m circles. 

2021 wk6 AF 0.72, 2021 wk7 0.52 treatment in 2021 wk7, below CoGP in wk8, 2021 wk09 0.55 AF, wk9 treatment for 6 out of 

12 cages on site, following week below CoGP levels, 2021 wk15 0.55 AF, following week below CoGP, harvests planned for 

the next few weeks, will target cages with highest lice counts for harvest first. Just recently also an increase in water 

temperature which means WRS are working better.   

Most pens had a small number of fish with physical damage this appeared to be predominantly damage to the eyes. Most 

affected fish were deeper in the water, still actively swimming or too far away to be removed. Two lethargic fish were able to be 

removed which had both eyes missing. These fish appeared to be in good condition apart from the missing eyes. They were 

opened up but no gross pathology was observed so no samples collected. The site manager suspected the damage was 

related to recent mechanical treatments. Fish sampled for VMD appeared healthy.
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Site No: FS0240

Case No: 2021-0059

Nature of non-compliance: 

Action taken (FHI): 

Non-compliance relevant to (delete): VirologyMolGen/Bacteriology/Histology/Parasitology
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FISH HEALTH INSPECTORATE VISIT REPORT 

 
SUMMARY FOR INFORMATION OF SITE OPERATOR 

 
BUSINESS NO FB0119  DATE OF VISIT  28/04/2021 
SITE NO FS0240  SITE NAME  Linnhe 
CASE NO 20210059                     INSPECTOR        
 
Inspection under the Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 2009 
 
The above site was inspected, in accordance with the Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 
2009.  
 
All epidemiological units were inspected. On this occasion no samples were taken for disease 
analysis. The Inspector did not observe any clinical signs associated with the listed diseases as 
described in the Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 2009.  
 
Records 
 
The surveillance frequency category of the site was assessed as high. An inspection under the 
Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 2009 will be conducted annually. The category of the 
site will be reassessed on a routine basis and updated as required. 
 
The information required for the public record of aquaculture production businesses regarding this 
site was verified and where necessary updated. The following records were also inspected to 
ensure that the conditions of authorisation for your Aquaculture Production Business (APB) are 
being met: 
 
Aquaculture animal and aquaculture animal product movement records were inspected and 
appeared to be adequately maintained. 
 
Mortality records were inspected and found to be adequately maintained. 
 
No mortality levels exceeding the reporting criteria have been recorded since the last inspection. 
 
Reports detailing the results of animal health surveillance carried out by or on behalf of the business 
and/or Marine Scotland were available for inspection. 
 
The biosecurity measures plan for the site was inspected and found to be adequately maintained 
and implemented. 
 
 
 
 




